
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 17-00328 City Council 6/8/2017

LEGISLATIVE ACTION ITEM

SPONSOR: Ashton J. Hayward, III, Mayor

SUBJECT:

CITY COUNCIL ENDORSEMENT OF TPO DRAFT PROJECT PRIORITIES

RECOMMENDATION:

That City Council endorse the Florida-Alabama Transportation Planning Organization (TPO) DRAFT Fiscal
Year 2019-2023 Project Priorities.

HEARING REQUIRED: No Hearing Required

SUMMARY:

The Florida-Alabama Transportation Planning Organization (TPO) will discuss the DRAFT Fiscal Year 2019-
2023 Project Priorities at its June 14, 2017 meeting. In order to engage in a coordinated and unified effort to
identify and support the City’s priorities, the Mayor’s Office is requesting City Council endorse the attached
Project Priorities document. In addition to the Regional ITS Project, which is listed as Priority #1 (Table 2 of
the attached document), the City has two projects on the list:

• Main Street (Barrancas Avenue to Clubbs Street) is listed as Priority #3, #6A, and #21 due to various
sources of funding being utilized (Table 2 of the attached document). The scope of this project is
contained within the “Main Street Corridor Management Plan” and incorporates a shared-use path,
landscaping, streetlights, and bike lanes flanking each of the two travel lanes.

• Bayfront Parkway (Tarragona Street to Chase Street) is listed as Priority #20 (Table 2 of the attached
document). The scope of this project is a reduction of the roadway to two lanes to accommodate a
linear park along the water’s edge.

The City’s current representatives on the TPO are:

Council President Brian Spencer
Council Member Larry B. Johnson
Council Member P.C. Wu
Council Member Jewel Cannada-Wynn.

The City’s current representatives on the TCC are:
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Derrik Owens, Public Works Director
Ryan Novota, Transportation Engineer
Leslie Statler, Planner
Andrea Levitt Kvech, Assistant Airport Director for Finance
Amy Miller, Director of the Port of Pensacola

PRIOR ACTION:

None

FUNDING:

N/A

FINANCIAL IMPACT:

None

CITY ATTORNEY REVIEW: Yes

 5/22/2017

STAFF CONTACT:

Eric W. Olson, City Administrator
Derrik Owens, City Engineer
Sherry H. Morris, AICP, Planning Services Administrator
Ryan Novota, Transportation Engineer
Leslie Statler, Planner

ATTACHMENTS:

1) DRAFT Fiscal Year 2019-2023 Project Priorities

PRESENTATION: No end
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